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March 21, 2018

Dear Trinity County Planning Commission:

I own the property at parcel #014-210-02-00 (66 Kyler Avenue, Hayfork, California).

I'am an extremely concerned landowner. All of this commercial marijuana cultivation going on in town,
near schools and children, and in my neighboring properties, concerns me greatly.

Please vote against granting any variances to the 350-foot rule.

I bought my property in 1985 because | loved the quaint little town of Hayfork, the people living there,
and especially its beauty. | wanted to retire here. But in 2000, | started to notice that my old neighbors
started moving out because more and more people around us were now growing marijuana; and in

2011, a neighboring pot grower/smoker caused a fire on my property, where | lost everything
there. And now, | am having to deal with squatters.

Please bring the town of Hayfork back to the beautiful place that it was.

Sincerely yours,

Laurie Ann Wolff



